Minutes of Selectmens Meeting
November 10, 1997

Selectmen Present: Peter Moore, Carol Smith and Philip Dwight.

The meeting opened at & P.M.

Bob Varnum met with the Board to discuss his proposed 1998
highway budget. After discussion the Board tentatively accepted
the budget as presented. The board also added an additional
$1500 for portable radios after Bob discussed their poor and
inadequate condition. The need to replace the 10 year old one
ton trueck was also discussed. This will be added as a warrant
article. Bob believes that $30,000.will be sufficient to replace
it and is currently gathering estimates. Also, he is looking in
to the trade—in value to determine if the existing truck should
be traded in or sold through the bidding process.

Peter asked Bob to look at the transfer station fence to see if

it could be repaired. Also, Bob noted that he would be grading
the A.R.T.S. vard soon.

The following were approved and/or signed:
Minutes of the November 3Ird meeting
Current Use application for VanderWende
Veteran Exemption for Rossi
Yield Tax for Voelcker
Elderly Tax Lien for Oertly

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 P.M,

Respectfully submitted by Philip T. Dwight.



